[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Admin at Kidlington Parish Council 
Sent: 22 June 2015 09:26
To: Planning
Subject: PlANNING APPLICATION 14/02004/hybrid (CDC) AND 14/02063/out (WODC)

Good Morning,

Kidlington Parish Council have reviewed the planning application detailed above and wishes to object on the grounds that that this site is not allocated for development in Part 1 of the Cherwell Local plan which has now been determined as ‘sound’ by the Planning Inspector conducting the Public Examination and is therefore a material consideration for the determination of planning applications.  As the site is not allocated as a major development site in the Local Plan it is contrary to that document and should be refused.


Kind Regards 

Fern Spengler 
Admin Assistant
Kidlington Parish Council

